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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday: Staff Day
Tuesday: P1-4 PE

             After-school Gaelic

Wednesday: P5-7 Central Library

Thursday: P1-4 PE

              P6&7 Rugby blitz

Friday: P1-4 Central Library

We hope you all had a wonderful Easter break and that you enjoyed all the chocolate! We are looking forward to starting our Summer term and we have lots planned for the coming months.
We are very proud of Megan O’Driscoll who attended the World Championships just before the Easter break. Megan danced with people from all over the world and has returned home with three medals! Well done Megan, this is an amazing achievement & you should be so proud!

Primary 6 & 7 will be attending a rugby blitz on Thursday morning at the Cran in Fivemiletown. Pupils should bring their PE kit, school jumper and bring old trainers and boots if they have them. Pupils should bring a snack and water but will return to school at 12 for lunch.
Primary 5, 6 & 7 have been working hard on their Formula 1 project and they will attend the competition next Wednesday 18th April in Ballymena. Thank you to everyone who sponsored the project and those who sought sponsorship from businesses- it would not be possible without your help. The competition starts at 9:30am so the children will need to leave the school at 8:15am next Wednesday. They should wear their full school uniform and bring a snackand lunch with them. We aim to be home 
around 4:30pm but we will keep parents informed.

Can we remind everyone that we promote healthy eating in school and we ask that lunches are in line with the healthy eating guidelines? If 

you would like a leaflet with the guidelines and some ideas for lunches, please just ask.

We provide a healthy snack in school each day. We ask that you send £7 for this and this will bring us up until the end of May. If you wish to send your own snack with your child, we ask that you follow the healthy eating guidelines also.
Reminder- we ask that dinner money is sent in on a Monday in a marked envelope. This ensures that dinners are ordered correctly and that no money is lost. Thank you.

PE for P1-4 will be on Tuesdays and Thursdays.

PE for P5-7 will be on Monday & Wednesdays (although this may change due to coaching).
We ask that PE uniform is worn- white polo shirt and navy/black shorts or tracksuit bottoms. We do not allow branded gear as this puts pressure on families. 

Miss Mc Rory is continuing to take after-school Gaelic. This will run until Tuesday 8th May (last session) and is open for P3-7.

Mrs Keown will start after-school club for P6 on a Monday 3:15- 4:30 next Mon 16th April. Pupils should bring a healthy snack to eat at 3:15.

Reminder: 

Confirmation in Brookeborough on 12th May.

First Holy Communion in Fivemiletown on 19th May.
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

